
 

Are you ready for the BEST SUMMER EVER? We 
are! All of our staff are excited to spend the summer 
with your little camper for what we know is going to be 
a summer they’ll never forget! Our camps have been 

reimagine this year for children to explore, discover and 
challenge themselves. Campers will continuously explore 

new adventures that will allow them to grow and push 
themselves to new levels. Check it out for yourselves! We’ll see 

you in July! 
 
 
Summer 2021 Safety Guidelines: 
Carrollwood Day School is committed to a summer experience that’s safe and 
enjoyable for each and every camper. We have done due diligence to ensure 
that the safety protocols put in place to allow us to offer in-person learning 
through-out the school year are also mirrored in our Summer Programs. We 
guarantee your camper will have a summer filled with laughs, memories and 
new friends in a safe and joyous environment!  
 
Summer 2021 Safety Protocol put in Place: 

• All instructors and camp employees will wear facemasks. Students in 
rising kindergarten and above will be required to wear face masks 
indoors, as well as outdoors, when social distancing in not applicable. 

• Enrollment will be limited to 15 students or fewer per camp, unless the 
camp is held outdoors where social distancing is applicable. 

• We ask that parents drop-off and pick-up in the designated location- in 
front of the Gymnasium-and refrain from exiting their vehicle. (All 
forms can be emailed to Auxiliary & Summer Programs Coordinator, 
Melissa Hill, at mhill@carrollwooddayschool.org). 

• Car tags must be displayed during pick-up and drop-off. 
• Classrooms and high-traffic areas of the buildings used will be 

disinfected each day. 
• If a child has a fever of 100 degrees F or higher, or shows symptoms 

of COVID-19, he or she will be sent home. The child will be unable to 
return to camp until he or she is asymptomatic and fever free (without 
the use of medication) for 72 hours. 

• In the event of an instructor's illness or a confirmed case of COVID-19 
within a particular camp, that camp will be cancelled and a full refund 
will be issued.  

 


